Welcome To The Villages of Bonita Newsletter

August. We can all recall the excitement of squeezing in the last moments of summer before school begins. Perhaps it involved shopping for school supplies with your Mom or Dad. Not too long ago, it meant picking up pencils, spiral notebooks, a new lunchbox, and let's not forget those iconic saddle shoes or penny loafers. With many school-aged children in our community, it's an ideal time to pause and be vigilant for our fellow neighbors.

Welcome to the Neighborhood

Board and Committee Accomplishments

The master board may have paused for a brief meeting hiatus, but that didn't hinder the advancements achieved across various projects. Collaborating with numerous committees and volunteers, we've actively addressed ARC requests, tree trimming and removal, alongside ongoing maintenance of the irrigation systems.

If you're interested in volunteering, please contact a board member listed on Villagesofbonita.info website!

Hurricane Season

With the season nearing, kindly take a moment to:

Clear dead branches from trees, clean out gutters and downspouts, Acquire fresh batteries for flashlights, and Refresh your Hurricane Emergency Kit.



The VOB Newsletter is created by volunteers, for the community. Our goal is to keep you informed and ensure everyone feels included. We welcome your ideas and contributions—please send them to myharley22@yahoo.com, Attn: Dawn.

Showcasing Our Community Talent

"Dave - Lawn Cutting and Trimming! If you notice a neighbor at Lake Abby running his own lawn care business, that's Dave! He and his wife have been residents of Kentwood and maintain numerous lawns in the area. Additionally, he's an excellent resource for bush trimming, minor irrigation repairs, and various lawn services.

It's wonderful to have fantastic neighbors offering such valuable services and businesses. If you require assistance, don't hesitate to call Dave at **513-658-2824!**



Upcoming Meetings

The Master Board will reconvene in August on a date and time yet to be determined.

Reminder: Pegasus Property Management manages the Master, Bermuda Park and the Coach homes. If there is a concern, complaint or issue, please email Pegasus at: heidi@pegasuscam.com

